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THANK YOU
We at First Days Children’s Charity would like to thank you for 

your support with our Christmas Campaign.

You have helped us to ensure over 1000 children have received 
an amazing Christmas stocking or present this year.  

Through times that are hard, your support has shown there is 
kindness in this world.

We thank you for your support this year, your generosity in 
donating your time, money and items that allow us to continue 

our work. 

Thank you for working with us to improve the lives of others.

From all at First Days, 
we wish you a very 
Merry Christmas.


